VIRGINIA ASSOCIATION OF ASSESSING OFFICERS

RESOLUTION OF SYMPATHY

WHERERS, Joseph Rigo passed away on September 26, 1995
and

WHEREAS, Joseph Rigo had served the citizens of
York County as Commissioner of the Revenue for eight

years and

WHEREAS, Joseph Rigo had earned the respect of his
constituents, his co-workers, hils family, and his friends

and

WHEREAS, Joseph Rigo was a past member of the International
and Virginia Associations of Assessing Officers and

WHEREAS, Joseph Rigo had served his country, his community,
his profession, and his family.

NOW, THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED, by the Virginia Association
of Assessing Officers, that Joseph Rigo 1s commended and
recognized for his service to the VARO and the people of
York County and to hils fellowman, and that the regret of the
members of the Virginia Association of Assessing Officers at
his passing be expressed by the adoption of this Resolution.

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED, that this Resolution be spread upon
the minutes of this meeting and that a copy herof, be
forwarded to the family of our deceased friend.

Done at the Board of Directors meeting of the Virginia
Association of Assessing Officers, this 19th day of
January, 1996.

Laurence Street, CAE Janice Nutter, Chairman
President, VAAO Resolutions Committee
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